Talking Book Service Inquiry

Dear ,
 
We received notification through the National Library Service that you are interested in receiving service from the Braille and Talking Book Library.  We can either send you an application for our service, in which case we would need your address, or you can access and print out our application online at http://www.library.ca.gov/services/docs/BTBLIndividualApplication-Rev10-13.pdf. 
Just fill out the form, have it signed by a doctor (or other certifying authority as defined in the application), and mail it back in to us.  Once we've received the application someone will give you a call and give you an introduction to the service.  If you have any questions feel free to give us a call at 1-800-952-5666.
 

Thank you 
 

The Braille and Talking Book Library
